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ARCHBISHOP’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR MONTH OF JUNE 
 
     That men and women who are unemployed may obtain work and support in order to live with dignity. 
 
GOSPEL THOUGHT ON WELCOME 
 
     Welcoming Jesus in the Eucharist, welcoming others in my life: two movements that call out to each other. 

 
MASSES 

Wednesday  June 25 
 

OLV @ 10:00 am 
NO MASS 

Saturday  June 28 
 

St. Malachy  @ 7:00 pm   
Kurtis Corrigan by the Family 

Sunday  June 29 
 

OLV @ 9:00 am 
 

Mary Theresa McCoy by the Lawlis Family 
Gerald (8th Ann.) & Carmen (2nd Ann.) Limmer  by the Family 
Guy Lemieux by Bill & Linda Cameron 

 
 

MONTHLY PRAYER INTENTIONS FROM THE ARCHBISHOP  
 

Our Archbishop, as part of his commitment to social justice, has set aside, on a monthly basis, a set of questions 
we as Christians need to reflect upon and ask ourselves.  This month the focus is on men and women who are 
unemployed.  This week’s question is as follows: 
 
                       How do I best encounter the face of God today by helping someone find a job? 

 
 



 
25th Anniversary of Fr. Gyan’s Priestho od 

 
May 2nd 2014 marked 25 years of priesthood for Fr. 
Gyan.   
 
During his recent time spent at his home in India, Fr. 
Gyan’s family and friends celebrated this anniversary, 
beginning with a mass.  
 
Close to 2,000 people joined the family in this 
celebration, as can be seen in these photos. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On behalf of all parishioners from both Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy, 
we wish to express our congratulations to Fr. Gyan for his 25 years devoted to 
his ministry, as well as to thank him for his unselfish support for our faith 
community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DIOCESAN PASTORAL LAUNCH 

 
This year Archbishop Durocher chose to hold the diocesan launch in June rather than September. Three 
members, representative of OLV and St. Malachy, were in attendance.  
 
After visiting all the parishes of the Diocese, listening to our shared concerns, discussion and prayer, the 
Archbishop launched a two-fold pastoral priority for the next three years, from June 2014 to June 2017 under the 
title “FREE THE GIFTS, SHARE THE WORD”. Pope Francis is also inviting the whole Church to enter into a 
pastoral and missionary conversion. 
 
“FREE THE GIFTS, SHARE THE WORD” will be our response, therefore, to the preoccupations arising is our 
parish communities, as well as Pope Francis’ invitation. 
  
The first dimension “Free the Gifts, will be comprised of four six-month blocks. In the first six-month block (June 
2014 to Dec. 2014), the area of reflection is entitled: “WELCOME” 
 
Next week’s bulletin will expand on this topic. 
 

 
ST. MALACHY NEWS  

 
There will be a wardens’ meeting on Wednesday, June 25th, 2014, at 7:00 pm in the rectory. 
 

 
 



OUR LADY OF KNOCK SHRINE 
 

The 60th Pilgrimage to Our Lady of Knock will be held on Sunday, August 17, 2014.  The Most Reverend Paul-
André Durocher, Archbishop of Gatineau and President of the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishop, will be 
the presider and homilist. 
 
  11:00 am    Celebration of Holy Eucharist 
  12:30 pm    Dinner at the Food Booths 
      1:45 pm    Rosary Procession to the Cemetery 
                        2:30 pm    Marian Hymns 
    2:45 pm    Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
                  Blessing of Religious Articles 
                                         Healing Service 

 
 
A committee is currently working on a presentation of pictures and inforrmation for the 60th Anniversary.  If 
anyone has any pictures or historical information that they would like to share, we would greatly appreciate 
receiving them for inclusion in our presentation.  Pictures from the last ten years would be most helpful.  Please 
contact Jean Dunnigan at 819-986-8763 or send an e-mail to olv@videotron.ca. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
 
Are You New To Our Parish  - Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here!  You may have come from other 
places.  You may have been “away for a while.”  Be assured that we love to have you among us.  We would appreciate it 
very much if you identified yourself at Mass.  It would also help if you would take the time to contact the Secretary for a 
registration form.  The next time you are with us, you may leave this form in the collection basket.  Welcome! 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 
June 14 & 15, 2014 $628.00 $376.00 


